
 
CAYMAN PREP AND HIGH SCHOOL 
PRIORITY REGISTRATION FOR 2017 -2018 SCHOOL YEAR  
 
 
Cayman Prep and High School would like to announce that Friday 28th October, 2016 is the 
deadline for priority registration for the September 2017 - August 2018 School year.  
Current Entry provisions and priority registration criteria: 
Children must be at least four years of age before 1st September in the school year in which 
they are to enter into Kindergarten.  
Other common entry points are: ages 11+, 14+ and 16+ (A-level entry). Places for entry into 
these and other years are subject to availability and fulfilment of the admissions 
requirements. 
Priority of admission is given to: 
◊ Children or grandchildren of members of the United Church in good standing 
◊ Children of active adherents of the United Church 
◊ Children of current and past teachers of the School 
◊ Children who have or have had siblings in the School 
◊ Children of past pupils of the School 
◊ Other children in order of registration 
  
 Registration forms may be obtained from the school website at www.cayprep.edu.ky or at 
either of the two School Offices. 
  
Please remember that Students who are Members of the United Church or whose parents 
are Members (this means full Communicant Members) are entitled to a 10% concession on 
fees. Please note carefully that the criteria for the concessionary fees are more limited than 
those for priority admission. 
   
 


